
Delegates are prepared to report on their management to voters

Category: News

Created: Friday, 05 November 2021 15:41 - Last Updated: Friday, 05 November 2021

15:41

Written by webmaster

Hits: 386

During two days the delegates of Isla de la Juventud received a

preparation with a view to the III Process of Accountability,

corresponding to the seventeenth term of office, which will start from

the 10th of the current month, thanks to the favorable epidemiological

situation in Cuba. Liván Fuentes Álvarez, president of the Municipal

Assembly of People's Power and deputy to the National Assembly,

stressed that this training contributes to the delegates being in

better conditions to face this process, considered as a permanent

exercise of democracy, communication and feedback between the

Government and villagers.

He stated that the update on the main processes that are undertaken in

the territory, will allow them to gather citizen participation to

fulfill plans and projects at the request of the community.

For her part, the member of the Central Committee of the PCC Zunilda

García Garcés, the first secretary in the territory and a deputy to

the National Assembly, insisted on pointing out that this preparation

should promote a greater bond between managers and the community.

Likewise, she called to defend in each neighborhood and community the
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sustainability of socialism and to materialize it in community work.

Executives of entities such as: Pescaisla, the Delegation of

Agriculture, Agroindustrial, Hydraulic Resources, among others,

offered extensive information to the delegates about the management of

their entities, compliance with plans, behavior of investments,

insufficiencies and projections; as well as the answers to the

questions. In this area, they talked about the efforts made by the

territory to complete several works in greeting to December 17, the

191st anniversary of the city of Nueva Gerona and the action plan

approved for communities in conditions of vulnerability, which will

contribute to solving problems in the communities and increase the

quality of life of the population.
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